

300 Dufferin Avenue P.O. Box 5035 London, ON N6A 4L9

September 26, 2017

The Chair and Members of the Community and Protective Services Committee

Re: Request for Information – London Police Services Cost - August 26, 2017 and September 23, 2017 Protests

Further to the advice provided to me at the September 12, 2017 Community and Protective Services Committee to approach the London Police Services directly to obtain information pertaining to the policing costs related to the August 26, 2017 protest, I have been advised by London Police Services that a request from Municipal Council is required to obtain this information. Subsequently, an additional protest was held on September 23, 2017 where London Police Services was in attendance.

I am now seeking information about the policing costs associated with the protests held on August 26, 2017 and September 23, 2017 and am seeking support of the following motion:

"That the London Police Services Board be requested to provide to the City of London, information that might be available with respect to the costs related to policing provided at the protests held on August 26, 2017 and September 23, 2017."

Respectfully submitted,

M. This

Michael van Holst, Councillor Ward 1